
BOOK RECOMMENDATION 

Westminster 
recommends: 
The Boy in the 

Striped Pajamas 
If you start to 
read this book, 
you will go on a 
journey with a 
nine-year-old 
boy named Bru-
no. (Though this 
isn't a book for nine-year-olds.) And 

sooner or later you will arrive with 
Bruno at a fence. Fences like this 
exist all over the world. We hope 
you never have to encounter one.   
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French phase of the week:                
Joyeux Noel - Merry Christmas 

 
 

                  NOTICES    

Children return to school on Wednesday 

4th January 2023     

Reminder that the deadline for            

Reception Primary School admissions in 

September 2023 is on                               

Sunday 15th January 2023 

Y4 Young Voices Concert:                                    

Tuesday 17th January 

Y3 British Museum Trip:                                            

Friday 27th January 
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ONLINE LEARNING  (Homework)                                                                                                   

Term Value       

Perseverance 

Lunch Menu:  1   

w/c 4th Jan 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a final 
week it has been. 
We have been so 
impressed with 
how determined 

to get to school 
children have 
been in the midst 
of some of the 
coldest weather 
we have had in a long time. A big thank you to the staff 
team as well who were so determined to keep school 
open, they were out shovelling snow from 6:30am.  

This week, it was wonderful to welcome the community of 
Horn Park into the school for our Christmas performances. 

It feels hard to believe that this time last year, there were 
so many restrictions still in place and we were not able 
continue with our performances, so it was lovely to be 
able to come together to celebrate with the children. 
They all sang so beautifully, and our younger children 
demonstrated their wonderful Christmas Nativity acting. 

Children also enjoyed their 
Christmas Dinner on Thurs-
day which was delicious. 

With 4 desserts to choose 
from including a meringue 
delight, homemade mince 
pies and chocolate cake, it 
was hard to choose which 
one to have. 

 

Finally, we say our final goodbye to Mrs Williams who 
leaves us after 32 years. We are so grateful for her dedi-
cated service to Horn Park and wish her all the best as she 
enters the world of retirement. 

We wish you a restful break and look forward to seeing 
the children back in school on Wednesday 4th January. 

Zoe Crosland and Jack Green 

Please remember to 

follow us on twitter 

@hornparkschool  

https://twitter.com/hornparkschool
https://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/info/200286/apply_for_a_school_place/458/apply_for_a_primary_school_place
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/page/?title=Letters+Home&pid=60
https://classroom.google.com/
https://ttrockstars.com/
https://charanga.com/site/log-in/
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=130
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/
https://twitter.com/hornparkschool
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin

